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New Literacy Scheme 

The school have recently invested in a new range of literacy books which we will use in parallel with the 

existing PM+ scheme (Power Hour) in the school.  

This presents an exciting opportunity to further help the children to improve on their reading levels in a fun 

and enjoyable way. 

 

  

 Bookfair 

We look forward to the annual Bookfair which will run in the school from Nov 16th – 24th. 

This provides parents and pupils with good opportunity to purchase books for leisure reading time. 

Leaflets will be sent home with the children in due course. 

 

   

Traffic Issues 

We ask you to please be mindful of the care needed in the school grounds at drop off and pick up time. Please 

meet your child / children at the ramp at the front of school. 

 

 

 



  

Photographs 

County Photos will be in the school on Tuesday Nov 6th for pupil and class photographs. Please note that 

County Photos are GDPR compliant, we will send out information in this regard in due course. 

 

 

 

Headlice 

We ask you to please check your child’s hair on a regular basis and treat as necessary as we continue to have 

reports of pupils in the school with headlice. 

 

 

Allergies 

With new families to the school in mind and as a reminder to all, we have pupils in the school who have nut 

allergies, therefore we ask parents not to send children to school with any product containing nuts in their 

lunchboxes. We also have a pupil in second class who is allergic to kiwi fruit, so please bear this in mind. 

 

 

Shoebox Appeal 

We appreciate your support again this year for this very worthy cause. You can start bringing back boxes after 

the mid term break, they are due for collection in the week of November 12th. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Mid Term Break 

The school will close for Mid Term break at 3pm on Thursday October 25th and will reopen on 

Monday November 5th. 

 The closure of school on Friday October 26th, is due to the presidential election.  

We hope you all enjoy the break and many thanks to you all for your continued support to the 

school, it is much appreciated. 

 

 

Halloween Costume Day 

We will hold a Halloween Costume day for the children on Thursday October 25th, all children can 

wear a costume to school for the day.  

The theme can be Halloween related, or any other theme of their choosing.  

As this costume day replaces our Green-Schools walk this year, we encourage the children to use 

some recycled clothing / items from home in the making of their costumes. 

 

 


